
Subject: Re: Pattern Recognition Session in Uppsala
Posted by Michael Papenbrock on Mon, 01 Jun 2015 07:39:07 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear colleagues,

this is just a friendly reminder that if you want to give a talk at the pattern recognition session
next Monday, please send me the title of your talk and maybe also how much time you think
you will need.

As already mentioned during the last Computing SeeVogh, the pattern recognition session will
be broken up into two parts. The first one will be dedicated to talks, whereas the second part
will be reserved for discussion, in a smaller room and a smaller circle...potentially with coffee.

Depending on how much time the first part of the session takes, there might me a chance to
attend the public lecture of nobel prize winner Frank Wilczek, entitled "A Beautiful Question:
Finding Nature's Deep Design", which is set for 10:00 in Polhemsalen.

Thank you and see you all soon in Uppsala,
Michael
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